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The 73nd Annual Hallsville Alumni Banquet will be held  
Saturday, May 6, 2023!  

 
We are excited to be together again at the Banquet! Invite your classmates to 
join you to catch up, enjoy being together and enjoy a delicious meal!  
 
Thank you to all those who contributed to our Scholarship Fund last year! We 
helped send 2 more Hallsville students to college! 
 
The Banquet will be held in the Hallsville School Intermediate Commons. Parking is in 

front of the Intermediate School building on Highway 124. Doors will open at 5:00 
pm for visiting. The meal will be served at 6:00 pm. Stay and visit after the 
banquet! The price this year will be $20.00 per person.  
 
Please return the form below with your checks to sign up for the Banquet: 
Hallsville Alumni Association, 4130 W. Willis Road, Columbia, Mo. 65202.  
 

Please detach and mail to: 
Hallsville Alumni Association 
4130 W. Willis Road, Columbia, Mo. 65202.  
 

    Hallsville Alumni Banquet 2023 
                     Please reply by April 25 
 
Name____________________________ Grad Year________________  
 
Address___________________________________________________ 
 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

Email Address:_____________________________________________                                                                  
 
Please Reserve _______ places     Amount Enclosed______________ 

Hallsville 
Alumni 
Banquet 
2023 



In Memory 
 

Class of: 
1953  Edward Clinton Cunningham 
1956  Ronald Wilbur Wright 
1959  David Wesley Gooding 
1964  Janet Lynn (Flack) Henry 
1966  Rufus Blair Long  
1967  Carl Mason South 
1971  Richard “Dick” Orville Martin 
1979  William Errnest Maupin 
2002  Jesse Aaron Williford 
 
 
 

If you know of others, please email Connie 
Reedy at hallsvillemoalumni@gmail.com 

         Alumni Scholarship Fund Update  
  
 

The annual Hallsville Alumni Associa-
tion Scholarship was awarded last year 
to Kylie Elizabeth Ryan and Zachary 
Ryan Gresham Thanks for your contin-
ued support of this program!  

 
Congratulations to Kylie and Ryan! 

 
We plan to award two $500 scholarships 
this year. Please consider a donation to 
help our students. You can add a donation to your Banquet 
reservations! 

**The Hallsville Historical Society invites alumni and friends to take a 
step back in time and visit the Charles Morgenthaler Home and The Mer-
cantile building located at 110 and 112 Hwy OO at the entrance to Tribble 
Park. Open House is 2-4 Saturday May 6, 2023. 

 

 

 

At our earlier reunions we reminisced and shared what we were doing in our lives.  How could we forget?  

 Our first-grade substitute teacher, Mrs. Militzer playing the harp for us.  The elementary school trip to the 

 Missouri State Capitol.  A music class favorite “Daddy sang bass and momma sang tenor!”  Playing  

soccer in Physical Education where more shins were kicked than the ball. OUCH!   

The junior play where a candle caught the stage curtain on fire.  YIKES!  The show must go on!  

 
          Class of 1973 – Celebrating 50 Years 

Hallsville High School Class of 1973 reunion!  How has it already been 50 years?  Since we graduated,  

we all traveled our separate ways. 

The Class of 1973 has many memories we won’t forget.  Sadly, we have lost a few of our schoolmates and  

dear friends.  May they all rest in peace. 

It is time for us to celebrate again! Please come join us at the reserved table for our 50th Class reunion. 

                                                                                                               Rebecca “Becky” Martin O’Neal 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Hallsville Alumni Association 
4130 W. Willis Road 
Columbia, Mo. 65202 
Email: hallsvillemoalumni@gmail.com 
Website: hallsvillemoalumni.weebly.com 
 
73nd Annual Alumni Banquet  
 
Return Service Requested 

 
Email Addresses needed! 

Please help us reduce costs and keep the database current by emailing us at  
hallsvillemoalumni@gmail.com with your updated email!  Thank you for your help!!  

  

             Hallsville Graduates: 
                  

 
Message from the President: 
 
Hallsville Graduates, 
 
 Time again for the annual Alumni Banquet! Please plan 
on attending for some good food, fun, and visiting. 
 See you there May 6, 2023! 
 
 Dorothy McKenzie, Alumni Association President 
 
Alumni Officers: 
Vice President: TBD 
Secretary: Marceil Nolte Flatt 
Treasurer: Connie Ott Reedy 
Committee Members: Jay Turner, Paulus Lawson, Cheryl Gini Bexten  

                   
               ********************************************************** 

Check out the Alumni Web site at www.hallsvillemoalumni.weebly.com! 
Hallsville Public Schools Web Site is www.hallsville.org   


